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Canadian High Commissioner in 
California, David Fransen, Lee 
Fraser (Chairman, Canadians 
Abroad) and Ed Cieszkowski (Chair, 
RFDP US), after signing the Letter of 
Intent/Agreement to hold a March 
of Dimes Canada golf tournament 
at the Desert Dunes Golf Club in 
Palm Desert on January 21, 2012
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Rehabilitation Foundation for Disabled 
Persons Inc., U.S. (RFDP US) received a gift of 
$3000.00 (U.S.) from an American donor. 
The Board has been considering options as 
to how the funds that have been donated to 
RFDP US might best be used.

In March 2011, a group of parents in Detroit, 
Michigan invited March of Dimes to provide 
a series of Conductive Education classes. The 
classes were completed in April and were 
self funding. This is potentially an area 
requiring the oversight of the RFDP US 
Board.

In late 2010, President and C.E.O. Andria 
Spindel, and Director of Fund Development 
and Communications, Mary Lynne Stewart, 
travelled to California to meet with March of 
Dimes Canada spokesman, William Shatner, 
to oversee the production of several Public 
Service Announcements and other material. 

While there, they met with a local community 
group, Canadians Abroad, to discuss the potential 
of having a local fundraiser in Los Angeles that 
would benefit March of Dimes Canada. Working 
with the Canada California Business Council and 
Canadians Abroad, March of Dimes Canada has 
been offered a unique opportunity to be the 
charity of choice for a golf tournament to be 
organized in southern California.

On May 17, 2011 a special event was held at the 
Riverside County Economic Development office 
celebrating Canada Day. The Chair of RFDP US, 
Ed Cieszkowski, attended on behalf of March of 
Dimes Canada. The Canada California Business 
Council announced that a golf tournament for 
March of Dimes Canada would be held on 
January 21, 2012 at the Desert Dunes Golf Club 
in Palm Desert. 

This will be the first major event to be held in the 
U.S. that will benefit March of Dimes Canada.

This non-profit charitable organization is 
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